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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Looks like we are going have several inches of snow tonight into tomorrow.

It's just now starting to snow.  Yesterday the temperature was really cold, but

six of the local Amateurs worked on moving one of the Amateur Radio Emergency

Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) system nodes.  It was working

okay where it was, but, we wanted to move it around to get a better path into

the northern part of Parkersburg, and we wanted raise it another 10 feet.  The

node is located at the water tanks on Broad Street Hill, but the tanks were

casting too much of a shadow on the solar panels, and we also found an easier

way to get up to the tanks to work on it.  Working on the AREDN system is a

learning experience, and a lot of fun.  I'll pass on any lessons learned for

anyone who is interested in getting involved with AREDN.

I finally got the ink cartridges in my printer, but it took a long time to get

them to work.  If we get the snow the weather service is talking about, I'll

have plenty of time to work on State Wide DAREN Net Certificates that I've

fallen so far behind, as long as the snow doesn't cause other problems.  Any way

talking weather, I think I'm falling under the weather.  I woke up this morning

with a sore throat, probably from working in the cold all day yesterday.

I've been getting the material put together for the Winter Field Day event

coming up on January 29th and 30th.  I've already taken two of the trailers that

we will be using up to the site.  I hope we don't get too much snow since I have

one more trailer to take up, and that one has most of the operating equipment,

the antenna supports, antennas, and batteries.  With any luck we will be ready

for the event.

There were 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Last week I made

a mistake on reporting the check-in status of Mark Sweitzer, KD8MIV.  I said

that Mark had completed 400 check-ins.  That was a mistake.  That's what happens

when you copy and paste and then forget to make changes.  Mark who has been

checking into the net since September 25, 2010, has completed 450 check-ins this

week and will be receiving his certificate.  For some reason I keep making the

same mistakes, maybe because I'm getting old and forgetful.  Sorry about that

Mark.
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